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Pupils of 
the week 

This week’s award 

goes to all of our 

children! You have 

been incredible 

during a really   

strange year. You 

have worked hard 

at home and in 

school and 

adapted to    

changes to your 

routines. You are 

amazing people 

and we can’t wait 

to see you again in 

September! 

Home                  

discussion    

questions                 

Stan asked…

What is your 

best memory 

of school this 

year and why? 

What’s your 

goal for next 

year? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 What a year we have had! In September, we had no idea what lay in store for us for 

another year and the resilience and creativity we would need in order to make the 

year a success. However, this is exactly what we have done. We have worked     

together to keep everyone safe and happy, whilst ensuring that children have      

continued to learn, whether at home or in school. I always feel proud of our        

Roseberry family, but I have never felt as proud as I do today. Reflecting upon what 

we have achieved this year, I feel blessed to work with such an amazing group of 

dedicated, compassionate and caring professionals. I feel privileged to know the 

children and parents of our school family and cannot wait until we are together 

again after the holidays. Be safe - you are all very precious.         Mrs Channing                                        

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to everyone who made 

lunchtimes fun this week. Children and staff have been fabulous! 

Have a wonderful holiday, folks! Children return to school on 7th September. 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

This week’s award goes to Jake, Joe and Jessica Dumphy-Brook for          

donating lots of their lovely books to our school library Thank you! It also goes 

to Dan Greenhalgh, Oliver’s Dad, for filming the Y6 end of Year Production, Star 

Warts. The talents of Y6 deserved capturing and preserving for years to come and 

Dan certainly did this with a very professional outcome, indeed! 

 
Our school 

family is like 

a  jigsaw. 

Every piece 

is important. 

Everyone 

has a part to 

play in     

making our 

school the 

family it is. 

Thank 

you, 

every-

one! 

From EVERYONE at Roseberry, I wish farewell and good luck to our fabulous Year 

Six children, Mrs Kearns, Mr Bourne, Mrs Gartland and Jason. You are all off to 

pastures new and we know that exciting times are ahead of you all. You are very 

special and will always be members of our Roseberry family.                                                 

Thank you to Mrs Kearns and Mr Bourne who have guided and nurtured our                  

children, to Jason who has fed them wonderful meals and Mrs Gartland 

who has kept the finances in order and made sure staff have been paid!                                            

May the smile on your faces always come straight form your hearts! 



HUGE thanks to our amazing staff who have worked their socks off this year! 

                            Thank you, RAFT!                                                                                                                                          

Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers work their socks off throughout the year to 

enable our school family to have fun, whilst raising money for the special extras that 

our school budget cannot fund. I would like to offer HUGE thanks to those people who work tirelessly be-

hind the scenes. They do an amazing job. This year, RAFT has produced a video to tell you all about 

what your donations have provided. Why not take a look on Teams and our website? 

Global Council Top Tip                                                                                                       

Bees need water! Try putting out a dish of water, with pebbles in the bottom so that 

bees can have a drink but not drown. 

 A message 

from Roseberry 

staff...                               

Thank you for the 

lovely cards, gifts and 

kind words that you 

have sent to us. Your 

kindness and support 

throughout the year 

have been very much 

appreciated. 

If you were unable to 

collect your child’s  

belongings from 

school this week, 

please don’t worry. 

We’ll keep them safe 

until September! 

Be safe!                

Please be safe       

during the holidays, 

children - you are very 

precious. Make sure 

your grown ups know 

where you are playing 

and who you are with. 

Be careful when 

crossing the road, or 

riding your bikes and 

scooters. Please be 

safe online. Let your 

grown ups check what 

you are accessing and 

make sure you only 

talk to people that you 

know. 


